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FW: EB-2017-0049

To Whom it may concern
I have attended this session in Napanee and the presentation did not convince me that the rate increase for
delivery ofhydro should be granted. With 1.2 B $ there are multiple opportunities for cost savings which would
keep the delivery charges at the current level. One area which should be re-visited is the compensation within
this organization which drive the costs way up- this is unjustifiable. Monopolies need to be controlled with an
iron fist to get them even close to private enterprises.

Witold Kaczmarek
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